
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Mrs Soane, and I am very excited to be your child’s 

teacher next year in Peirce Class.  

In Year 5, we will be studying some amazing topics that will inspire 

learning and going on some brilliant trips!  I am passionate about 

Maths, History and Reading and enjoy sharing a good book with my 

class at the end of the day. 

I am thrilled to be joining The Cambridge Primary School, and am 

looking forward to the year ahead and working with all of you. Similar 

to this year, by working together we can ensure your child learns new 

skills and has lots of fun too!  

If you have any concerns or queries next year, please do not hesitate 

to contact me using the email below. I will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Wishing you a wonderful summer break.  

 

upperschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 

Meet the Teacher  

Peirce Class 

 

Helen Peirce 
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